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Dear Parent/Carer 
 

The children in Years 3 and 4 have been learning about the Stone Age this term. During their art lessons, 
the children have created wonderful cave drawings using pastels and charcoal and then developed their 
construction skills, whilst designing and creating a roundhouse, during our design technology project.  
 
To celebrate what they have achieved as part of this topic, the children and staff would like to invite you to 
attend our Stone Age open classroom event on Monday 2nd December at 2:50 pm. The classroom doors 
will be opened at this time to allow parent / carers of the Year 3 and 4 children to come in and view the 
children’s Stone Age work. The children will have the opportunity to share their houses and cave drawings 
with you and demonstrate the drawing skills they have learnt.  
 
We look forward to seeing you. 
 
Best wishes,  
 

A.Daniel, L.Hodgson and S.Clapham     
 

Mr Daniel, Miss Hodgson and Miss Clapham  

Class 6, 7 & 8 - Stone Age Event 
 


